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Correction to PGP Software Upgrade Notification Letter 

References: (1) PSEG Letter LR-N12-0282, John Peacock to Bhalchandra 
Vaidya, "PGP Software Upgrade Notification" dated August 30, 
2012 

(2TNR-C-Letter to Steve Mannon, "Salem l\fi.iCIear Generating 
Station, Units 1 and 2 and Hope Creek Generating Station, Unit 
1 - Use of Encryption Software for Secure Transmission of 
Safeguards Information" dated July 13, 2004 

In Reference 1, PSEG Nuclear notified the NRC of our intent to upgrade our PGP 
Software to a newer version of the same software. In accordance with the 
requirements of reference 2, PSEG notified the NRC on August 30, 2012 prior to 
the intended first use of the software. On September 6, 2012 it was discovered 
that the PGP software had been used on August 7,2012. The purpose of this 
letter is to inform you of the error in Letter NR-N12-0282. This issue has been 
documented in our Corrective Action Program. 

The software that was used on August 7,2012 was PGP Desktop Professional 
10.2 which was developed using Software Development Kit (SDK) 4.2.1 and 
reference Consolidated Validation Certificate 1681. 
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This meets the Federal Information Processing Standard (FIPS) 140-2 
Cryptographic Module identified in Regulatory Information Summary (RIS) 2002-
15 revision 1. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact 
Michelle Patti, Emergency Services Regulatory Compliance Manager, at 
856-339-3691. 

This submittal does not contain any new regulatory commitments. 

ReSpe~UIIY'~ 

cJ::;d~ . 
Security Strategy Manager 
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William Dean, Administrator - Region 1 
John Hughey, Project Manager - USNRC 
USNRC Senior Resident Inspector - Hope Creek 
USNRC Senior Resident Inspector - Salem 
Mr. Pat Mulligan, Manager IV - BNE 
HC Commitment Tracking Coordinator 
Salem Commitment Tracking Coordinator 
Corporate Commitment Tracking Coordinator 
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